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ITEM 4 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 68 

COUNCIL MEETING 1980 11 03 

RE: LETTER FROM MR. BRUCE M. McKAY WHICH APPEARED ON THE AGENDA FOR 
THE 1980 OCTOBER 27 MEETING OF COUNCIL (ITEM Si) 
ENFORCEMENT OF A TRAFFIC RESTRICTION AT SPERLING AVENUE SOUTH 
OF CANADA WAY 

The following report from the Municipal Engineer is in response to a letter from 
IMr. Bruce M. McKay that appeared on last week's agenda. 

,RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the reco1T1T1endation of the Municipal Engineer be adopted. 

* * * * * * * 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 80 10 28 

FROM: MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

SUBJECT: SPERLING AVENUE SOUTH OF CANADA WAY 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the above report be sent to Mr. Bruce McKay of 5178 Sperling 
Avenue,. Burnaby, B. C. , . VSE 2T4. 

SUMMARY: 

Enforcement action has been taken and will be continued against the 
motorists who ignore the one-way restriction recently imposed on 
Sperling Avenue south of Canada Way. 

REPORT: 

In response to the 1980 10 20 submission of Mr. Bruce M. McKay of 
5178 Sperling Aven'ue regarding violations of the designated one-way 
northbound section of Sperling Avenue south of Canada Way we would 
advise that the R.C.M.P. were requested to take enforcement action. 

Enforcement to date has been limited to the 1600 - 1800 hour period 
when we would expect the highest number of violations. In a three 
day period, 1980 October 22 ~ 24, covering approximately five hours 
of observation a total of 24 tickets were issued. 

Enforcement action is continuing and will be extended to non-rush 
hour periods as well. 

It has been our experience in similar circumstances that some motorists 
will always attempt to ignore a newly installed traffic restriction. 
However when it becomes obvious that the regulation is being enforced 
the number of violations diminish and very seldom do you apprehend the 
same individual twice. 

HB/ch 
c.c. () Traffic Supervisor 

t) R.C.M.P. ~ T;ijffic 
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